
From: Kay Kinneavy <kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Date: October 31, 2011 10:51:46 AM CDT
To: LNN Announcements <announcements@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org>
Subject: Labyrinth News

Dear Labyrinth Friends,

I'm traveling so I only have time for a few quick notes.

This Wednesday, November 2 there will be a special labyrinth walk to celebrate   Dia de los Muertos, All Soul's Day at Grace 
Memorial Episcopal Church.  Please check the LNN Calendar for details of this and many other labyrinth events.  http://
www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/calendar.html

I'm sorry I wasn't able to send an update in time for you to participate in the dedication of the new labyrinth in Denny Park on 
the north side of Seattle  Labyrinths in public parks are rare in the northwest, so please keep this one in mind for future visits 
to the Seattle area.   Read Myra Smith's article about the new labyrinth  with the News articles on the LNN resources page 
 http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#articles

LNN member Sharlene Inglis has moved from Portland to Montana.  It's good to know she's still using her labyrinth to do good 
work.  Sharlene's labyrinth was recently featured in a news article,
"Festival Promotes Alternative Healing, Helps Brain Injury Group"  This article is also on the LNN Resources page with the 
news articles.  http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/resources.html#articles

Happy Halloween.
Walk a labyrinth to celebrate!

Love,

Kay

Kay Kinneavy
Labyrinth Network Northwest
PO Box 722
Neskowin, OR  97149-0722
kay@labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org
http://www.labyrinthnetworknorthwest.org/
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